
 
 

CITY OF CORONA 
OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HERBY GIVEN THAT the City Council of the City of Corona, California 
shall conduct a public hearing in the Council Chambers, at City Hall, 400 South Vicentia 
Avenue, in said City of Corona, on Wednesday, November 6, 2013 at 6:30 p.m. or thereafter 
upon the following: 
 
Consideration of a resolution entitled, “A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE 
CITY OF CORONA, CALIFORNIA, ADOPTING AND IMPLEMENTING A RENEWABLE 
ENERGY RESOURCES PROCUREMENT PLAN FOR CORONA DEPARTMENT OF WATER 
AND POWER IN FURTHERANCE OF RESOLUTION NO. 2012-013 AND AUTHORIZING THE 
TAKING OF CERTAIN OTHER ACTIONS IN CONNECTION THEREWITH.” The proposed 
resolution and the RPS Procurement Plan are available for inspection at Corona City Hall in the 
City Clerk’s office during normal City business hours.   
 
This is a public hearing and you are invited to attend and comment on the proposed resolution 
described above.  If you challenge any portion of this project in court, you may be limited to 
raising only those issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this 
notice, or in written correspondence delivered at, or prior to, the public hearing.  If you have 
written comments that you wish to be included in the staff report, please deliver them to the 
Chief Deputy City Clerk, on or before the Tuesday prior to the meeting.  If you have questions 
about this notice or the application to be heard, please call the Corona Department of Water and 
Power (DWP) at (951) 736-2232. 
 
 
Lisa Mobley, Chief Deputy City Clerk 
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